From: attorney.general <attorney.general@myfloridalegal.com>
To: MSUSAN3L <|lIlIGEGEEEEEE

Sent: Fri, Feb 17, 2017 11:01 am

Subject: From Florida Attorney General Pam Bondi

Hello Ms. Pine,

Thank you for your calls and correspondence to the office of Florida Attorney General Pam Bondi
regarding the Presidential Women's Center and the criminal referral by the U.S. House of
Representatives, Energy and Commerce Committee.

Attorney General Bondi asked my Office of Statewide Prosecution to review the information for
any criminal prosecution to ensure Florida takes the appropriate necessary action.

We appreciate your time and effort in contacting Attorney General Bondi's Office.
Sincerely,

Nick Cox, Statewide Prosecutor

Office of Florida Attorney General Pam Bondi
PL-01, The Capitol

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1050

Telephone: (850) 414-3990

Toll-free within Florida: (866) 966-7226
Website: www.myfloridalegal.com

PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS E-MAIL. THIS ADDRESS IS FOR PROCESSING ONLY.
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